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Comments: I recently visited friends living on the Twisp River in the Methow Valley.  I camped near the river

where beavers were active.  What a glorious and wild place!  There are so few areas of intact wilderness forest

remaining  in the world.  I revel in the beauty of the Twisp River Valley and am deeply nourished by its existence.

I ask with all my heart that this project be stopped.  The birds and animals desperately need habitat.  We humans

desperately need for the plants and animals of healthy ecosystems to be allowed the space to thrive.  Please

please do not proceed with this cutting of the forest.  The health of the web of life on earth depends upon turning

away from such projects and this project in particular.  Thank you.


